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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am sure you are all pleased to hear the governments announcement this week that in England we are moving towards allowing Plan B regulations to 

expire including the removal of measures requiring the use of face coverings in communal spaces in all schools. However, infection rates within     

primary schools in general continue to rise and like many other schools we are struggling with staff absence. We also have a couple of classes where 

infection rates are high and class numbers this week in these classes have been significantly reduced.   

We will continue, for the time being, to retain measures such as mask wearing around school, on the corridors, in communal areas and on the       

playground at the end of the day, where the context warrants it. These measures are important aspects of infection and prevention control and we 

need to continue these to keep positive cases as low as possible.  

Just a reminder that if your child has a positive lateral flow test result and has symptoms then please book a PCR test. Also a reminder that positive 

lateral flow tests must be recorded on the government website https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result . If we inform you of a positive case in your 

child’s class you should lateral flow test for 7 days.  

On page 2 and 3 of this newsletter you will find some useful updated information regarding current isolation periods.  

On a more positive note, Miss Quin, Year 2 class teacher, is performing in a pantomime at the Art Theatre in New Mills from next weekend. If you 

would like to see her in action please have a look at the poster further into this newsletter. Not forgetting our regular Picture News item with a focus 

on learning sign language this week.   

 

You will also see in the newsletter an advert for Reception and Year 1 football training as well as an advert for a Stockport County club over half term. 

If you are involved in clubs outside of school and would like me to advertise anything through this newsletter, please send information to the school 

office.  

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson  

Headteacher 

If you have any old 

printer ink cartridges 

at home then please 

bring them to school 

as we are engaging 

in a recycling project 

that can earn money 

for our school. You 

will find the box just 

outside the main     

reception.   

wc 10th January 2022 

Class of the Week: 4W 

Pupil of the Week: Luc and Max 4W 
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